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Newsletter No.1 

 

5th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  

 We have had a wonderful start to the New Year and it is lovely to have the school 

back bursting with laughter. Below is all the key information for this half term and attached is 

the letter for clubs.  

PE Days:  

On PE days please ensure your child is coming into school in their full PE Kit. It helps for 

jewellery to be removed ready on this day.  

PE Kit:  

Navy or white polo top  

Navy shorts or tracksuit  

Trainers  

Navy hoodie or jumper this must be plain with no words on.   

Class 1: Wednesday and Friday  

Class 2: Thursday  

Class 3: Friday  

 

Forest School:  

For this half term CLASS 2 will be enjoying Forest School Sessions every Friday starting 

tomorrow (6.9.24). Forest School clothing should be worn on this day. Legs and arms need 

to be covered and a rain coat provided. Old shoes or wellies.  

 

Wellies:  

Children access the school field all year round if they have wellies in school. If you would like 

your child to be able to go on the field during the rainy season, please provide a named pair 

of wellies which will be kept in our welly sheds.  
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After School Clubs – Autumn 2024 
 
Clubs available for next half term are listed below. 
 
The clubs will run for 10 weeks from the W/C 16.9.24 – W/C 25.11.24 
 
Please complete the form, indicating which clubs your child/ren would like to attend and 
return to the school office by Wednesday 11th September 2024. 
 
 

Day Club Leader Times Age Group 

Monday Computing Miss Oakes 3.15-
4.00pm 

Yr3/4/5/6 

Tuesday Dance Miss Davies 3.15-
4.00pm 

Yr 1/2/3 

Thursday Choir Miss Mison 3.15 – 
4.00pm 

Those attending Young Voices in 
January.  They have already received a 
letter about this. Children will have an 
option to join choir in the Spring Term  

 
Please note that the minibus service will not run to take children home after clubs. 

 
 

 
 

 
After School Clubs 
 
Please return to school by Wednesday 11th September  
 
Name of child   Year    Clubs they would like to attend 
 
 …………………………. ……………….   ………………………………….. 
 
………………………….          ……………….   ………………………………….. 
 
………………………….           ………………                         ………………………………….. 
 
………………………….           ………………                         …………………………………… 
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